
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of the Olympia Library Newsletter 

Thanks from Library workers! 
 

Library workers put a recent, and very generous donation to good use including supplies 
for take and makes and winter reading prizes, a light table to be used for 
intergenerational activities and a much-needed dishwasher for the staff room. The wish 
to say thanks for this donation and the many other ways we support them! 
 

 

 

Save the date. Annual meeting set for May 10 
 
Beginning at 1 p.m., May 10, Friends of the Olympia Library 
will meet to elect officers for the coming year. Any Friends 
members who have paid dues in the past year are invited to 
attend. 
 
The brief meeting will be at the downtown Olympia library 
branch, 313 Eighth Ave. S.E. (corner of Franklin Street and 
Eighth Avenue). In addition to electing officers, Friends will 
discuss other business as needed. 
 
To date, those nominated are Jann Hoppler, president; Peter 
Sweet, vice president; Melanie Tyler, treasurer; Amanda 
Mackison, secretary; and Pat Harper, Rose Jeter and Beth 
Dubey, board members at large. Nominations also can be 
made from the floor at the meeting. 
 

New library hours begin in May! 
 
Some changes are afoot.  
 
Beginning in May, the downtown branch will be open from 9 
a.m. to 6 p.m. (opening an hour earlier than the current 
time, giving you more time to browse our sales shelves). 
 
The westside branch will be open from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
Monday through Thursday and 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. Friday 
through Sunday. 

Our mission 

To support, 
promote and 
augment the 
operations of the 
Olympia Library. 

 

Find us on the web 
Find us on Facebook 
 
Olympia Timberland Library 
313 Eighth Ave. S.E.  
360) 352-0595 
Hours 
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Help still needed! Friends of the Olympia Library will have a booth at the Secondhand Safari April 
23 at the Thurston County Fairgrounds. Volunteers are needed on April 22 to ferry books from our 
storage area to the Fairgrounds and to help set up. On the 23rd, volunteers are needed to staff 
the booth during the sale and to help clear everything. It’s too early to schedule now, but if 
you’re interested, please let us know at fol73volunteers@gmail.com  
 
We will be in Booth 135 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. with books, CDs and DVDs. From 4-5 p.m. you can 
fill a bag that we provide for $5.  

 

 
 
Another huge donation of CDs has arrived comprising almost any genre you can think of: classical, 
movie sound tracks, classic rock, popular, country, hymns, chants and more. Funeral jazz anyone? 
You can find them near the sales shelves for 50 cents each. 

mailto:fol73volunteers@gmail.com
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         February 2022 
                                               Volunteer Form 

 

 

 



 
 

FOL Membership Form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Name_______________________________________________________________________                      
 
 
Address_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City______________________________ State____________ Zip+4____________________ 
 
 
E-mail________________________________________ 
 
 
Telephone (_____)_________________________ 
 *None of your personal information will be sold, given, or traded to any third parties for any reason. 
 
 
New Membership ____________Renewal____________     Date________________ 
 
Memberships are for one (1) year, except “Friend for Life”. 
If your dues are for more than 1 year, indicate # of years here___________ (Minimum $10.00 per year.) 
 
ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP (Tax Deductible) 
 
 

Individual   $   10.00 ___ 
Family   $   15.00 ___ 
Senior (65+)/Student  $     5.00 ___ 
Good Friend   $   25.00 ___ 
Really Good Friend              $   50.00 ___ 
Business              $   50.00 ___ 
Best Friend   $ 100.00 ___ 
 
ONE PAYMENT ONLY (Tax Deductible) 
      Friend for Life  $150.00___ 
 

I’D LIKE TO HELP WITH: 
 ____Book Sales 

____Newsletter 

____Advocacy/publicity 

____Book Sorting 

____Board Committees 

____Other:_______________ 

Please mail this application and your check to: 
Friends of the Olympia Library 

313 8th Avenue SE 
Olympia, WA 98501-1307 

or go to the website, http://www.olylibraryfriends.com to join 

using PayPal. 
or place it in the cash box on the Friends slat board near the  

Atrium in the Olympia Library. 

http://www.olylibraryfriends.com/

